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A message from Mrs Callaghan...
As I come towards the end of my time here at Leavening, I would like to take this
opportunity to say a huge thank you to all the staff, children and families for
making me so welcome and feel part of the Leavening family. Thank you also to
the Governing Body for their support and encouragement. It has been a privilege
to help lead the school during this most unusual of years! Leavening is fortunate
to have wonderful children and a committed and passionate staff and I will be
sad to leave such a lovely community at the end of this half term.
As always, my very best wishes to you all, now and in the future.
Mrs Callaghan

Together we can

PLANNED DIARY DATES
(Events may be subject to
change due to Covid-19)

Mon 31st May-Fri 4th June
Half term week 

 
JUNE

Mon 7th Training Day 
 

Tues 8th Pupils return to school
WW1 Day for Conkers & Oak Trees  

 
Tues 22nd Year 6 transition days  to

Malton AND Norton School 
 

Weds 30th 9am School
photographer in (Class groups &

Leavers' photos)
 

JULY
Thurs 1st Year 5 Experience Day at

Malton School
 

Fri 2nd Reports out to parents
 

A m p l e f o r t h  C o l l e g e
w i l l  h o l d i n g  a n

o n - s i t e  O p e n  M o r n i n g
o n  S a t u r d a y  2 6 t h

J u n e .
 

P l e a s e  c l i c k  h e r e  o r  t h e
b a n n e r  a d v e r t  f o r

f u r t h e r  i n f o r m a t i o n .

For this event pupils in Conkers and Oak trees may come to school dressed in costume
reminiscent of school children in World War One, if they wish.

Staff will be planning an inspiring and fun filled day of activities across the whole curriculum
to celebrate.

 
As COVID has put halt on our previous launch and landing events linked with our curriculum,
we are hoping this is the beginning of bringing the topics to life once again and capturing the

children's interest and engagement in our specially designed curriculum. 
Speaking of which, the topic after half term for Summer 2 will be 'Tomorrow's World' where

there will be a particular focus on Diversity, Science and Technology. 
More information will be sent in the class curriculum newsletters after half term.

 
Last week we sent a link out for parent views on our curriculum offer. I am currently

reviewing our offer in line with pupil, staff and parent views and your feedback on this is very
much valued.

 
Very best wishes,

 Sian Mitchell
 
 

LANDING  EVENT  FOR  OUR  TOP IC  'FALLEN  F IELDS '

This half term's topic of 'Fallen  Fields' is proving to be very popular and
engaging!  As such, we would like to celebrate the end (landing) of this, on the

first day back after half term: Tuesday  8th  June.

https://www.ampleforthcollege.org.uk/college/open-days
https://www.ampleforthcollege.org.uk/college/open-days

